
From: Kevin Luecke [mailto:kluecke1@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Monday, April 23, 2012 12:58 PM 
To: Murphy, Brad 

Cc: King, Steve; Rummel, Marsha; Schmidt, Chris; erics@cows.org; michael.heifetz@deancare.com; 
hiwayman@chorus.net; bacantrell@charter.net; avandrzejews@wisc.edu; tonyalhn@aol.com; 

jfinnemore@madison.k12.wi.us 

Subject: Comments for 4/23/12 Meeting re: 800 block of East Washington 

 
Dear Members of the Plan Commission: 

  

I am writing to urge you to urge you to reject Item 25885 on your agenda today regarding 

Urban Land Interests, LLC’s proposal for the 800 Block of East Washington Avenue. 

  

As a resident of the area, I am strongly in favor of densely redeveloping the East 

Washington corridor to provide employment, retail and housing opportunities. I support the 

general concept of ULI’s proposal, but am opposed to the design and phasing of the project. 

ULI’s proposal, with medium density development and a phasing schedule potentially 

stretching to ten years, would be appropriate for Research Park or some other suburban 

office park, but it is not an appropriate catalyst to spur further development in the East 

Washington corridor. 

  

The city should work to ensure that the development on the 800 North and South blocks of 

East Washington is dense and will set a high standard for future development in the 

corridor. The ULI proposal does not do this. 

  

Please reject item 25885 on today’s meeting agenda and support item 25966 which would 

reopen the selection process for development on the 800 North and South blocks of East 

Washington. 

  

Thank you, 

Kevin Luecke 

121 N. Ingersoll St. 
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